
 

 

 
 

MSSSAR Meeting and Silent Auction 
 
 

Dear Compatriots, 
 
The MSSSAR has benefited greatly from the Silent Auction started a few years ago by 
Compatriot Gerry Brent and his wife Sandy.  Over the years, the Silent Auction has 
provided needed funds to offset the expenses of the convention.  This year we want to 
build on what the Brents began several years ago. The Silent Auction will continue. 
 
We need all our members of MSSSAR to help by contributing items for the Auction. 
We need everyone to be on the lookout for items that would be an asset to any home, 
cabin on the lake, mountain lodge or man-cave.  So, ladies and gentlemen, wood-
workers, knitters, artist, sculptors, cooks, fashion designers, metal workers, and 
collectors get to work and be creative.  We need your gifts! 
 
If you have items to contribute, drop me an email at:  TThompson393@att.net, and let 
me know (or, give me a call at 901-461-1222).  But most important is for you to bring 
your items to the Convention at the Courtyard by Marriott on Friday afternoon, March 
25.  If, for some reason you are not able to attend the convention but you have items 
to contribute please let someone in your chapter know, and we’ll be sure to have your 
items picked up. 
 
Thank you, in advance, for helping our 2022 MSSSAR Convention! 
 
Sincerely,  
Tommy Thompson 
1st Vice President 
 
TThompson393@att.net 
901-461-1222 
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